
REFERENCE
issued by BG RADIO to "Stenik Group" Ltd. 

The team of BG RADIO would like to thank "Stenik Group" for  the competence,
professionalism, and responsiveness shown during the development of our website
www.bgradio.bg. 
The website was implemented according to our requirements, and at the same time,
we received valuable advice for achieving the best possible result.  Thanks to the
dedicated work of the contractor, we managed to launch the website on the pre-
scheduled date (and time), and all deadlines were met with exceptional accuracy.
Whenever  a  question  arises  on  our  side,  the  "Stenik"  team  is  available  for
consultation, and when we need to update the website, the colleagues respond as
quickly as possible. 
We,  at  BG  RADIO,  have  an  excellent  impression  of  the  work  of  "Stenik"  and
recommend their future partners to rely on their competence and reliable service. 

The team of BG RADIO


